
THE TULSA COUNCIL FOR HOLOCAUST EDUCATION 
AND TULSA CITY-COUNTY LIBRARY PRESENT

18th Annual Yom HaShoah: 
An Interfaith Holocaust Commemoration

The Last Transport:
MY CHILDHOOD DURING 
THE HOLOCAUST

FEATURING
Eva Unterman

In August of 1944, the Nazis liquidated the Lodz Ghetto in Poland. Among the last 
prisoners to leave were 250 male and 250 female Jews deemed “essential” workers 
in one of the ghetto’s slave labor factories. This group of 500 was transported directly 
to Auschwitz, but their ordeal did not start or end there. Tulsa 
resident Eva Unterman was on that transport. This is her story.
 
Tulsa City-County Library will provide a mobile library at the 
commemoration. Please bring your library card to check out 
books and other resources.
 

The Holocaust Commemoration is sponsored by the Tulsa Council 
for Holocaust Education, a committee of the Jewish Federation 
of Tulsa, and the Tulsa City-County Library, in cooperation with 
dozens of local interfaith and community organizations. For more 
information, call the Jewish Federation of Tulsa at 918-495-1100.

PARKING IS LIMITED AT B’NAI EMUNAH, 
but over� ow parking will available at Temple 
Israel, 2004 E. 22nd Place. A free shuttle service 
from Temple Israel to B’nai will begin at 6 p.m. 
and resume for an hour following the event.

Thursday, April 16, 2015
7 p.m.
Congregation B’nai Emunah
1719 S. Owasso
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